
INVITATION FOR OFFERS – VICTORY FARMS INCORPORATED AND JONATHAN 
MULLEN MINK RANCH LIMITED  
 
Deloitte Restructuring Inc., in its capacity as Monitor of Victory Farms Inc. and Jonathan Mullen Mink 
Ranch Limited (the “Applicants”), by virtue of an order from the Supreme Court of Nova Scotia dated 
February 16, 2017, is conducting a stalking horse and bidding procedures process in respect of certain of 
the assets of the Applicants. The deadline for bid submissions is March 24, 2017.  
 
The Applicants operate a mink farm located in Digby County, NS with annual pelt production of 
approximately 80,000 pelts.   
 
Information regarding the stalking horse and bidding procedures can be accessed via the Monitor’s 
website at http://www.insolvencies.deloitte.ca/en/VictoryFarms. 
 
Further information can be obtained by contacting Kurt MacLeod at 902.721.5602 or via email at 
kmacleod@deloitte.ca.   
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